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This is a report from the annual meeting 1993. The meeting decided to lay down the cave protection committee, and 
transfer the tasks to the board. Furthermore, the meeting treated ordinary annual cases, hereby election of the new 
board. The members of the new board are presented on page 3, 2nd column.
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